Memorandum No. 0 54 - 2023

TO: DEPARTMENT HEADS

FROM: THE LOCAL CHIEF EXECUTIVE
SUBJECT: PROVINCIAL GOVERNOR'S TOWN VISIT
DATE: June 27,2023

Greetings!

Please be informed that Hon. Edwin “Boboy” Hamor, our Provincial Governor, will be visiting our
Municipality next week, July 5, 2023 at 10 o’clock in the morning, as part of his supervisorial
power provided under Local Government Code. In this regard, this office is enjoining you to
participate in the said activity.

Your attendance is highly required and appreciated. Thank you and more power!

CAPTLEYA M. SO
MuRicipal Mayor

cc:
Josephine Bautista, SB Secretary
Rick Francisco, LCR

Chady Cerbito, MSWDO

Engr. Cirdion Manuel, MEO
Emmanuel De Guzman, MAO
Arch. Joselito Garrido, MPDO
Eden Frivaldo, MTO

Dionebel Figuero, MBO- Designate [ Y/ PP

Lenie Cabili, MACCO 19 4%

Ramon Gacis Jr., MASSO 6 (4411
Marivic Escanilla, MNAO (23] 23
Jayson Calamdag, MCC Kl L

Jay Gallano, MDRRMO e, e [291%

Dr. Rossana Galeria, MHO '-_-._l (¢ ! 131




